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Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

A'1TN: Dalwyn R. Davidson
Vice President - System
Engineering and Construction

Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH 44101

Gentlerten:

Thank you for your letter dated April 30, 1982, informing us of the steps
you havn taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your
attention in Inspection Report No. 50-440/82-03; 50-441/82-03 forwarded by
our letter dated April 6, 1982. We will examine these matters during a
subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

u@inal Si9ned by C.E. llorc'.iu(',

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

cc w/ltr dtd 4/30/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resfient Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Power Siting

Commission
Daniel D. Wilt, Attorney
Helen W. Evans, State of Ohio
Robert M. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
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